16-01217

Subject: Traffic Study for 118 Evens Avenue

Eric,

I received a call regarding parking issues from the owner of the rental home at 118 Evens Ave. His
claim is that that vehicles are parked on too close to NWC of Evens and Hamilton Evens restricting the
view of motorists traveling south on Hamilton on to Evens. The owner has requested either yellow
curb or a sign to help with site distances at this corner. | would appreciate you looking into this for me.
Thanks,

Bill

William M. Donnell
4t Ward Alderman
City of Aurora
630-6958-2516



